
Statement for the Record: 
 
I have received numerous calls and emails from residents that have voiced their opposition to this 
measure for various reasons. 
 
I think all city employees regardless of the perceived importance of their position, deserve to be 
properly compensated when assigned increased leadership duties and responsibilities for an extended 
period of time. 
 
I will yield to the wishes of the citizens and taxpayers of his City and oppose this measure. 


